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April 27, 2021

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:

I am requesting funding for the Otter Creek Rd over I-75 N in the surface transportation
reauthorization legislation.

The project sponsor for this project is the Michigan Department of Transportation and the project
is located at Otter Creek Rd over [-75 N in Monroe County, MI 48145.

The funding is designated for an overlay-epoxy bridge preservation project on Otter Creek Rd
over I-75 N in Monroe County, ML

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to improve the safety of
the drivers on the Michigan network.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,
Tim Walberg
Member of Congress
4/27/2021
WASHNGTON. D.C JACKSON
2266 Aaraunn House OFRICE Bulting 401 WEST MicHIGAN AVENUL
WaswingToN, D.C. 20515 Jackson, M1 49201

1202) 225-6276 (517} 780-2075
Fax: {202} 225-6281 PRINTED ON HECYCLED PAPER Fax: {817} 780-3081



